
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 2021 

 

Here we are in February and still in the pandemic. This makes activities 

slow at Casa del Sol.  

 

At the January business meeting of the activities club it was mentioned to 

put the non emergency number for the Sheriff Department in the newsletter 

and on the calendar which is 727-847-8102. 

 

As a memorial to Mary Smith the Ladies Club will continue the  project to 

take up a collection for the West Zephyrhills Elementary School. Give your 

donation to Peggy Quinlan by March 3rd. This is open to the entire 

community.  

 

There are new books,  puzzles  and puzzle  books available in the 

clubhouse for use by the residents. 

 

The new telephone books were available at the clubhouse on Wednesday 

January 27th. If you did not pick up your book contact Jerry Vaughn.  

Thank you Jerry for the new telephone books.  

 

Activities Club will hold a business meeting on February 3rd at 9:00 AM. 

 

Note from Walter Lougee:  "Hello to everyone " from the Shriner's of 

America.  Once again asking the public to save their tabs from soda, beer, 

pet food, tuna, canned fruit cans, etc. Empty container in clubhouse to 

leave tabs or contact Walter and he will pick them up. Every tab you donate 

helps a child at the Shriner's Hospital in Tampa.  Any questions call Walter 

at cell 207-462-3989. 

 

Check the blackboard for updates on what activities are going on.  


